
CIRCULAR 
 
FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS 
N010/CD/CIR/SGTD/2020 
 
September 01st 2020 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 
 

    
      IMPLEMENTATION OF THE OCR SYSTEM 

 
Valued customer, 
 
We inform our valued customers of the launch of the "OCR" (Optical Character Recognition) 
system at the barriers for all truck license plates operating within SGTD terminal. 
 
 
This new technology, based on the latest generation of detection and reading of container 
and license plate numbers, aims to avoid misidentification and would enhance the security 
of containers leaving the terminal. 
 
 
To this end, we are asking our kind customers that the license plates of their trucks meet a 

visibility standard for electronic and optical reading as of October 1, 2020. 

 
 
Thus ,we encourage our valued transporters to have metal plates with two lines of writing 

according to the formats mentioned in reference. 

 
For more information, kindly contact us at :   
T: +253 21 317 317 
E:customercare.dct@dct.dj 

 

 

 

 

 

 


